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Lisa Helps 
Victoria Mayor 
The City of Victoria 
Office of the Mayor 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria BC V8W1P6 

Dear Lisa Helps: 

Thank you for your letter of April 27, 2016, regarding the City of Victoria's support for a 
national conversation on a Basic Income Guarantee for all Canadians. I appreciate that you have 
taken the time to write. 

Please be assured that your letter is receiving prompt attention and that a more detailed response 
will be sent to you at the earliest opportunity. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Breanna Chandler, on behalf of Jennifer Erickson 
Executive Director 
Aboriginal Health Directorate 

Ministry of Health Aboriginal Health Directorate 
Population and Public Health Division 

PO Box 9646 
Stn Prov Govt BC 
Victoria BC V8W 9P1 

Telephone: 250 952-3151 

Fax: 250 952-1570 




